
Town Council Workshop 

September 19th 2019 

In attendance: Town Council: Elouzia Knight, Michael Mackey, Kevin Reichart, Robert Harrison, Angelo 

DeSimone 

Town Employees: Jeannette Delude, Wendy Dixon, Billy Biddle, Bill Lesmerises, 

Attorney: Lyndsey Ryan 

Public: Brandon Cunningham, Katie Beebe Cunningham, Cindi Harrison, Steve Hyle 

  

Meeting called to Order at 7:00 pm Kevin Reichart 

1. Swearing in of Katie Cunningham to the Parks Board by Kevin Reichart. 

❖ Discussion on the Notification Program, cost $2500.00 Set up and $1300.00 per year thereafter.  

❖ Michael Mackey motioned to approve the purchase of the Notification Program. Angelo DeSimone 

seconded.  Yes, said All. Approved 

2. No Show; Mr. Woolverton, appeal his grass cutting fees.  

3. Town Managers report, see attached, Following discussion to the Town Managers Report 

❖ Michael Mackey asked how many applicants –6 in total, 4 new applicants 2 existing council 

members  

❖ Discussion on length of building contract for lease – Historical Society 

❖ 1. Mike Mackey feels 5 yrs will make them feel more secure 

❖ 2. Bob Harrison feels it will sit idol 

❖ 3.Kevin Reichart likes 5 years with the option to extend 

❖ Mike Mackey Motioned to extend lease for 5 years. Elouzia Knight second the motion. Yes, said all.  

Approved 

 

❖ Discussion on Meeting Procedures and second meeting of the month being kept as second meeting  

❖ Bob Harrison motion to approve the meeting guidelines and that second meeting of the month be 

kept as a work session. Michael Mackey seconded the motion. Yes, said All Approved 

4. GVFD, Billy Biddle, announced 895 people went through the gage. He also thanked the Town for 

allowing the use of the equipment to move the bleachers. 

Jeannette Delude stated next meeting we will discuss Lighting of the City planning and progress. 

Jeannette Delude also mentioned we are currently working on planning of community pot luck dinner. 

Confirmed that the Meet and Great will be 7pm on October 17th 2019. 

Mr. Cunningham asked if we could have an Officer patrol a bus stop over near Mill Street. Kids standing 

in the road and acting up. Jeannette Delude will ask the Chief of Police to do this. 

 

Mike Mackey motioned to adjourn; Bob Harrison seconded the motion.  739pm 

WDD  


